WRORLD
ECONOMIC
FORUM

COMMIUTTED T2
IMPROVING THE STATT
OF THE WORILD

Professor Klaus Schwab
Founder and Executive Chairman

H.E. Mr Mark Rutte

Prime Minister

Office of the Prime Minister of the Netherlands
P.O. Box: 20001

2500 EA The Hague

Netherlands

25 January 2017
akn/jcum

Dear Prime Minister,

| would like to express my sincere gratitude for your participation in the Annual Meeting 2017. Your
engagement, together with that of other stakeholders globally, strengthens collaborative efforts to
address the key global Issues.

We have once again made progress on many workflows and launched a number of significant
initiatives. In particular, thank you for your outstanding contributions to the “Which Europe Now"
panel, as well as your active contributions to the first Europe Regional Strategy Group meeting on
“A New Compact for Eurcpe”. As every year, thank you for the strong support and engagement of
your government in the Forum's initiatives.

You can rely on the World Economic Forum to continue to deliver on its mission. In this, we look
forward to your sustained suppert. On behalf of Forum members and constituents, thank you again
for your important and valuable contributions,

Yours sincerely,

World Economic For la Cac -1223 Cologn Geneva Switzerland
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